
River Grove Seniors Friendship Club 5800 River Grove Avenue, Mississauga, ON. L5M 4R8 

OUR NEXT TRIP TO NIAGARA 
Our next trip to Niagara will include both Fallsview Casino and 
Casino Niagara (Old Niagara) on Wednesday June 15.  When we 
arrive at Fallsview your players card will be scanned and then you 
can remain on the bus for Casino Niagara if you wish.  We are 
offering this alternative so to make it easier for people with limited 
mobility.   Please arrive at RiverGrove Community Centre by 9:30 
to check in.  We will leave at 9:45 am sharp arriving at Tim 
Hortons on Queen Street, Streetsville for the last pickup at 
10:00am.  You have to be a current member to join us. The cost 
of the trip will be $35.00 and you will be entitled to $35.00 in free 
slot play. We will require a minimum of 40 people for the trip 
otherwise it will be subject to cancellation. We leave Niagara to 
return home at 5:00pm.

In order to book your seat please contact one of the following or 
sign up on the bulletin board in the Senior’s Room

Ron Stanley   rgtreasurer1@gmail.com  905-567-9045

Ursula Manteufel      905-819-9282
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